
 

 

 

Race to the bingo! 

Dear Parent/Guardians, 

 Following on from the great response to last year’s event, on Saturday 4th March we will be going 

back to the races! You are invited to come and enjoy a night at the races with a twist of some bingo 

thrown in too! There will be 8 horse races and up to 3 rounds of bingo sandwiched in between. For a 

small stake (50p) you can bet on your favourite name or number to win each race and hopefully leave 

with a small profit! Doors will open at 17.15pm and we will start to take bets for the first race from 

17.45pm. We have kept the earlier start so younger members can enjoy the fun but this year added more 

races for those who wish to make it last a bit longer! 

We are only charging £1.00 per person for entry. Some nibbles and drinks will be available but you are 

welcome to bring your own food and drink with you. Please note you will need to bring your own glasses! 

If you cannot make the event but would still like to support the group, then we would encourage you to 

become an owner or jockey for a horse (or two) during the evening. A list of all the runners and riders are 

on display in the HQ and the winner of each race will win a share of the prize pot! If you are interested in 

supporting us in this way, then please see one of the leaders at your usual meeting night. Last year, a 

family made a good profit by supporting us in this way! 

If you would like to attend the evening, then it is essential that you book in advance. Last year was very 

popular and our HQ has limited capacity so please could you complete the slip below and hand to a leader 

ASAP and NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 25th FEBRUARY. 

 

 We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

The Leaders 

 

Race to the Bingo! 

 
Name: ___________________________ 

I enclose cash/cheque for £ _________ for entry to the race night. 

Signed: __________________________ 

Date: ___________________________ 

Email: ____________________________ 


